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SAMFORD UNIVERSITY 
MINISTRY TRAINING INSTITUTE 

 
     The Samford Institute is coming back to our association. The  

"Ministry Training Institute is a non-degree program of quality biblical, 
theological, and practical ministry that equips ministers and lay leaders  

for service for God." 
 

     Plans are for the Institute to begin in January 2024, at the                
Blackburn Center located next to the associational office. Pastors Josh 

Vance, Stapleton Baptist Church and Brad Baxter, First Baptist Church, 
Loxley, will be leading and teaching at the Institute. 

 
     There are many great studies of books of the Bible, doctrinal and   

apologetic topics. These courses are excellent for anyone who teaches 
God's word including in Sunday School, small groups and discipleship 
studies. They are excellent for anyone who has the desire to serve God. 

 
     Please watch for more details. I look forward to what God will do 

through this time of equipping. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 

 

Free Pulpit 
 

Contact Durant Chapel  
251-937-9364 or                    

office@durantchapel.com 

Save the date on your 
church’s calendar! 

 

September 16, 2023 


